
Power shut down in CSEE, 1-2 March 2025 

 
Our electrical team are leading a power shut down within the Computer Science and Electronic Engineering building, 
on the weekend of 1-2 March 2025. These works are to install essential electrical infrastructure upgrades. 
 
 Impacted areas will include:  
 

 
Level 3 – rooms 3.511, 3.512, 3.513, 3.514, 
3.515, CSEE Lab 7  
 

 
 

 
Level 4 – rooms 4.512, 4.513, 4.514, 4.514B, 
4.514C 
 

 

 
Level 5 – rooms 5.509,5.510, 5.511, 5.515, 
5.516, 5.516A, CSEE Lab 2, CSEE Lab 3 
 

 
 

 

 
There will be a temporary supply to the servers implemented from further along the corridor. The lift in this building will 
not be impacted, however there will be no power to outlets or lighting over these dates.  
 


